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DATES TO REMEMBER TERM  4  2017 

Thursday 7 December Preschool Christmas Concert 
Kangaroos 12.30 pm  

Friday 8 December Twilight Picnic 

Friday 8 December Gold Award Principal’s Morning Tea 

Tuesday 12 December Year 6 Farewell 
6.00 pm—8.30 pm 

Tuesday 12 December Presentation Day 

Wednesday 13 
December 

Reports go home 

Wednesday 13 
December 

Last day for Canteen 

Thursday 14 December Party Day for all Kindergarten to Year 6 
students 

Friday 15 December Last day of Term 4 

KINDERGARTEN AND PRESCHOOL  
ENROLMENTS ARE NOW BEING TAKEN FOR 2018 

If you have friends, family, neighbours that have children ready for  
Preschool and Kindergarten 

Vacancies are filling quickly, so remind friends and family who intend on enrolling at 
WPS, so they don’t miss out.  

Canteen News 
The last day for canteen lunches will be Wednesday 
13 December. A limited menu will be available as all 
stock will be run down for the Christmas break. I 
would like to thank all the lovely  mums, dad and 
carers who have volunteered throughout the year. 
Your support is vital for the efficient running of our 
canteen. I hope to have you all on board next year 
and if there are any parents, grandparents and 
caregivers who would like to help out, please come 
over and see me (Donna) at the canteen to put your 
name on the roster. If you have any spare time, you 
will be very welcome to come and share any part of 
the day with us. 
On behalf of myself and the canteen committee we 
wish you all a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy 
New Year!! 

Good for Kids, Good for Life—Preschool 
The Good for Kids, Good for Life team is 
coming to speak with preschool parents 
about perceived barriers to packing healthy 
lunchboxes. They will set up a display at our 
preschool from 2:00 pm on Friday 8 
December, 2017 with the aim to have an 
informal chat about the barriers that parents 
may be experiencing, and to provide some 
feedback and support regarding these. We 
will also have some samples of healthy snack 
alternatives, information about fussy eating, 
price comparisons, and some information 
about how to interpret nutrition panels on 
food products. 
Everyone is welcome to come and have a 
chat at this time.  

Summer in  

The Uniform Shop 

 

There is only 1 week left until the end of term!!! The 
last opening day is Monday December 11  8.30 
am—9.15 am and will not reopen until the first day 
of school 2018. Layby uniforms and pay off until the 
end of the year.  



 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Thursday 7 December A McKenny 

Friday 8 December J Kennett 
K Roddom 

Monday 11 December M Sneddon 

Tuesday 12 December S Rimmelzwaan 

Wednesday 13 December J Beveridge 

Thursday 14 December CLOSED 

Friday 15 December CLOSED 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING TO WARATAH PUBLIC SCHOOL  -   2018 
 

Please complete ONLY if your child / children WILL NOT be returning to WPS in 2018 
 

Child’s name ______________________________  Class  __________  Date Leaving ____________ 

Child’s name ______________________________  Class  __________  Date Leaving ____________ 

Child’s name ______________________________  Class  __________  Date Leaving ____________ 

Child’s name ______________________________  Class  __________  Date Leaving ____________ 

Name of NEW school ___________________________________________ 

Signed _____________________________________ (Parent / Caregiver) 

————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

P&C News 
WPS Christmas Twilight Picnic & Hamper Raffle  
THIS Friday evening 8 December at 5.00 pm 
It’s a great evening enjoyed by all – student carols 
concert, Santa, BBQ sausage sizzle, hamper raffles, 
crazy hair/ tattoos & nails, Christmas stall & more… 
Thank you to everyone who has volunteered their 
help to make this event happen!!! 
  
BBQ Sausage Sizzle 
With the extra help this year, the P&C are providing a 
sausage sizzle. Prices include sausage sandwich (w/ 
onion & Sauce) - $3; soft drinks / water - $2. BBQ will 
be available from 5pm until sold out. 
 
 
 
 
 
Xmas Hamper Raffle  
Thank you WPS school community for your generous 
food donations!! This has enabled several large food 
hampers to be made for our Christmas Hamper Raffle.  
Please return sold ticket books & money to the P&C 
box in the front office by Friday morning 8 
December.  Also, please return any unused ticket 
books as these can be used again for future raffles.  
. 
Canteen News 
Last canteen day Wednesday 13/12/17. Limited 
menu will be offered due to last week of school. 
 
School Banking 
School banking is finished for the year. Banking day 
may change in 2018 depending on volunteer numbers 
and availability. Watch the bulletin for further 
information in  Term 1 2018. I would like to thank Bec 
S, Leonie H, & Lisa M for their time in processing 
school banking each week and providing the 
opportunity for our children to save their money.  
Cheers Richelle & the P&C Team 



 

 


